UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JAN 29 1978

Mr. John A. Volpe, President
The National Italian American Foundation
1019 Nineteenth Street, N.W.

Suite 730 IN RESFONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO FOIA-79-10

Dear Mr. Volpe:

This is in response to your letted dated January 10, 1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
list of names of those individuals who occupy supergrade positions in
the NRC. Your letter was received by the Office of Administration on
January 16, 1979,

In response to your request, a copy of a list of all NRC employees who
occupy supergrade positions, as of December 31, 1978, is enclosed.

Sincergly, '
g
/)(
< J. M, Felton, Director
// " Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated.
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